
 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 
Deletions from the 2022 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List  

 

                          

      The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the following attorneys 

fulfilled their 2022 billing obligation prior to the publication of the 2022 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible 

List. The Order declaring those on the List ineligible was effective June 27, 2022.  The responses for 

these individuals were received after the publishers’ deadline, so publication of the names could not 

be prevented.  These attorneys sustained no period of ineligibility.  Their names should be stricken 

from the Court Order dated June 20, 2022 and published on June 27, 2022. 

 

Pro Hac Vice:  Allan, Michael J.  District of Columbia 

   Kennedy, Patrick D.  Florida    

   Kimble, Andrew R.  Ohio 

   Ladouceur, Lindsey M . Louisiana 

   O’Shea, Gerard  New York 

   Shyman, Jamie B.  New York 

   Thornton, Ann   Pennsylvania 

   Turner, Miranda H.  Virginia 

 

 

 

 
New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund 

for Client Protection 

June 29, 2022 

 


